
• Thanksgiving food drive will be held until November 20th, teachers please encourage your classes to 

bring canned foods!  

• Ayala Choir Program is proud to announce the 24th annual Madrigal feast. Join us on December 5th, 

6th and 7th.for some wonderful singing, acting, and dancing, and it includes a 3-course meal. Tickets 

are on the sale at Ayalachoir.org 

 

• If you’re interested in politics, business, or global problems or you simply want to improve public 

speaking, join Model United Nations to attend conferences at UCLA, Claremont Mckenna, and 

other colleges. Meetings are every 1st and 3rd Thursday of each month in Mr. Donovan’s room, 

F106. 

•  

• Both boys and girls Cross Country are going to CIF. Congratulation to our girls’ team who are 

currently 6th in State! The CIF Prelims race will be at the Riverside Gold Course on November 15th. 

• Everyone interested in joining Ayala’s Championship Swim Team, there is a meeting in Coach 

Marceau’s Room F133 today.  

• There will be a mandatory meeting November 21st during lunch in F134 for all students interested in 

trying out for track. 

• The Fall Dance Concert “Dreams” will be held Friday, November 22nd at 7:00pm in the MPR. Tickets 

can be purchased at the door or from any dancer performing in the show. Come and support our 

Ayala Dance Program.  

• Congratulations to the Varsity Girls Tennis Players that qualified for individual CIF and will play on 

November 25th. They are #2 singles: Katelyn Vu and #2 Doubles: Megan Chung and Phylicia 

Valdez. 

 

•  
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